Craig, Sondra

From: Karen NeuserFSPA <kneuser@fspa.org>
Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2024 10:12 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Bill # 24-0510

Some people who received this message don't often get email from kneuser@fspa.org. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Thank you for forwarding my message to the appropriate committee meeting Monday June 3 at 10am.

When will the city/county begin to actually take action on implementing the Pathways Home Plan? Creating banning ordinances is NOT the answer to meeting the needs of our homeless neighbors! Housing is if it is combined with Supportive Services. If no information about where to go is given, then "move on" is meaningless and impossible to follow. Imagine yourself in that situation! Take effective action leading to solving the issue of homelessness, not hurtful bandages that hurt some and satisfy the comfortable. As a Board member of Karuna Housing I can assure you that we have answers that need funding to succeed in implementing Pathways Home.

Sister Karen Neuser FSPA

--

Karen Neuser FSPA 701 Franciscan Way La Crosse WI 54601 608-782-9521